
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Friday, 4 January 2019 4:50 PM 
To: Jacki Baulch; Sharlene Wellard; 'Scott.Harris@guild.org.au' 

Subject: Re: AM2016/28 – Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 – APESMA Work Value Claim  

 
Dear Parties,  
  
Re: AM2016/28 – Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 – APESMA Work Value Claim  
  
I refer to the above matter and the attached correspondence received from the PGA and the 
APESMA .  
  
After making some enquiries with respect to the decision [2018] FWCFB 7621, I can confirm that the 
decision was published to the Commission’s website on 14 December 2018. A subscriber email was 
sent to persons on the Pharmacy Industry Award 2010 [MA000012] subscription list, which provided 
a link to the decision. I confirm that Mr Harris of the PGA and Ms Baulch of the APESMA are 
subscribers to this list.  
  
Notwithstanding this, the Vice President has determined to grant the request for an extension 
sought by the PGA and the APESMA and, accordingly, the PGA and the APESMA are to file 
their submissions by 5.00pm on 28 February 2019.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
Ammy Lewis 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
  
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au  
  
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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